
February 4, 2021 
 
 
 
 
Andrew Dimas 
Development Services, City of Corpus Christi 
2404 Leopard Street, Suite 100 
Corpus Christi, Texas 78408 
 

Subject: Lake Padre Village PUD (Final)--Time Extension Request 

 
 
 
Mr. Dimas, 
 
The final plat of Lake Padre Village PUD is coming up for expiration March 2, 2021. DMPI 
Beach Investments, LLC., respectfully requests an extension for six (6) months for the 
above referenced project. We have had delays completing the construction drawings 
while working with AEP and other utility services and may not meet the construction 
effort required before the current expiration date. We have included a check in the 
amount of $38.00 for this request. Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
James DeWayne Gray 
DMPI Beach Investments LLC 
 
Revision A 


